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New York, NY 
3 May 2016 
 
 
Dear Ms. Zadrozny, 
  
It was a pleasure to speak with you today, I look forward to meeting you next 
Wednesday, May 11th at BG Restaurant. I have scheduled the reservation for 
11:30am under the name Angelica Matseyev. 
 
Per our conversation, it has been brought to my attention that you have been 
attempting contact with members of our staff and student body to discuss their 
experience at the European School of Economics (ESE). At this time, I kindly 
ask that you refrain from attempting any further direct contact with our 
students and/or staff members as neither of those two group can serve as 
designated spokespeople on behalf of our institution. 
 
If you have any questions about this institution, you may reach out to me 
directly at any time. I will be happy to answer any questions that you may have 
in regards to ESE and our curriculum next week. My contact information 
appears below so please feel free to reach out at your convenience. I look 
forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Thank you, 
  
  
Angelica Matseyev 
European School of Economics 
E: a.matseyev@ese.edu 
T: 212 759 1000 


